
 
 

Further Information Contact:         

Palu Ingram, OSHC Co-ordinator  

P: 0423 547 653 or 0432 653 728 

E: oshc@stmargarets.qld.edu.au 
 

  

  

 

How do I book? 

• Complete the official booking form and email it to: 
oshc@stmargarets.qld.edu.au 
 

• Bookings open: Friday 20 April 2018 

• Bookings close:  Monday 30 April 2018 
 

• A completed booking form is required to confirm your 
days.  

• Email/phone/verbal bookings will not be accepted.  

• We are unable to accept walk-ins on the day.  

• If your child has not attended St Margaret’s OSHC before 
this School Holiday Program, enrolment forms and an 
Ezidebit form must also be completed in addition to this 
booking form. Your booking is not finalised until these 
forms have been received.  

 
Cancellations: 
Unfortunately, we are unable to accept cancellations once 
you have placed a booking. We are, however, happy to 
change the date of your booking. Changes to your current 
booking must be made within 48 hours of booking date.  

 
 
 

Payments: 
Payment for the School Holiday Program will be debited 
from your nominated bank account or credit card through 
Ezidebit. If you have not provided details for payment via 
an Ezidebit form, your booking will not be accepted until 
that is received. If you have outstanding fees prior to this 
date, these need to be paid before your booking will be 
accepted. 
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